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Help the LGMA Celebrate 100 Years of Supporting L.ocal Government
Professionals - Participate in an LGMA100 Project

The LGMA is celebrating its 100th anniversary and we want to share this special milestone
with our members!

Throughout 2019 we are planning LGMA100 projects that will allow you to share memories
from your careers in local government, support the growth of the local government profession,
and promote the amazing work of local government professionals in BC.

LGMA100 Projects:

100 Years of Local Government Video Series: To

l celebrate the impact of cur members over the past 100

ll years, the LGMA has created a new series called 100
Years of Local Government — Growing a Profession. This
10-part video series will explore the evolution of the local
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government profession in BC decade-by-decade over the past 100 years.

How you can help: We are looking for local government professionals (active or retired) to
share stories from their careers from the 1960s to present. If you, or someone you know,
would be interested in being interviewed for this series, please contact Ryan Hunt, LGMA
Communications & Membership Engagement Coordinator at rhunt@!gma.ca or 250.383,7032
ext. 0019. We are happy to conduct interviews over the phone, via email, or on video.

Watch Online: 1819-1929, 1929-1939, 1938-1949, 1949-1959 (coming soor)

100,000 Hours Volunteer Campaign: To celebrate the
1700+ hours impact of local government professionals during our

and counting... | Centennial Year, the LGMA is encouraging local
government professionals to track their volunteer hours.
QOur goal is to collect 100,000 hours before the end of 2019.

Learn maore:

How you can help: If you volunteer in your community (anything from school advisory groups,
to contributing to an LGMA commiittee, to coaching), please visit our website and log your
hours. How you log your volunteer hours is up to you. You can visit our website and log hours
each time you volunteer, or save your hours up and log them at the end of each month.

BC First Nations Public Service Scholarship: To
facilitate greater engagement, understanding, and
reconciliation between BC First Nations and local
government staff, the LGMA and the First Nations Public
. RS . 1 Service Secretariat have created the BC First Nations
Public Service Schofarship—an endowment with Vancouver Foundation that will ensure that
Indigenous government professionals have access to the very best in training, professional
development, and academic accreditation.

How you can help: If you would like to contribute to this fund, a charitable donation may be
made to the Vancouver Foundation. Donations made to the Vancouver Foundation are tax
deductible. If you know of an organization or company in your community who might be
interested in contributing to the BC First Nations Public Service Scholarship, please contact
Nancy Taylor, LGMA Executive Director, at ntaylor@lgma.ca.

2019 Annual Conference Heritage Showcase: At the
2019 Annual Conference {(June 11-14 in Vancouver) we
are hosting a Heritage Showcase, exploring photos,
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stories, objects, and ephemera from the past 100 years of local government in BC. This pop-
up museum will feature interactive exhibits, phaoto displays, and collections of historic objects.

How you can help: We are inviting all local government communities to take an active role in
contributing to the Heritage Showcase. Be proud of your local government and the community
you live in by bringing one or two items, photos, pieces of memorabilia that represents your
community and display them at the Heritage Showcase during LGMA's Annual Conference
and 100th Anniversary. This is your apportunity to highlight what is special about where you
live and the changes or innovations that have taken place in your community over the last 100
years. Tables will be sorted by LGMA Chapter Regions and together you can highlight what is
special about your regions combined. If you have an item you'd like to bring, or questions
about the Heritage Showcase, please contact Ryan Hunt, LGMA Communications &
Membership Engagement Coordinator at thunt@lgma.ca or 250.383,7032 ext. 0019.

Centennial Tree Planting: With the support of BC Hydro,
the LGMA has invited every local government in BC to

government professionals over the past 100 years. We

. B have been amazed by the support we've received from our
local government partners, and we are excited to announce that 190 trees will be planted as
part of our Centennial Tree Planting in 2019.

How you can help: If you attend your local government's tree planting, we encourage you to
take pictures and email them to office@lgma.ca or to tweet them to @LGMABC.

We look forward to celebrating 100 years of learning, leadership, and growth with our
members in 2019. To stay up-to-date with the latest LGMA100 news, please visit our
LGMA100 Facebocok Page. Member stories, historical anecdotes, and discoveries from the
LGMA's archives are posted to our Facebock Page multiple times each week.

Visit Our

~ LGMA100
~ Facebook Page .

Twitter
O Follow us on twitter to stay up to date with LGMA news and other
information.
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